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General Comment
Holtec is neither an honest broker nor a trustworthy partner in securing the safety and future of the region 
around Indian Point. 20 million people live and work within a 50-mile radius of the plant. Decommissioning it 
is a complex undertaking and an awesome responsibility on which the safety and future viability of our region 
depends. Those of us who live and work here will not passively accept an unqualified, unscrupulous company 
such as Holtec being put in charge of Indian Point. 

It's vital that Indian Point's licensee be competent and trustworthy, free of the kind of serial malfeasance 
Holtec has committed, with a solid track record demonstrating it is well equipped to decommission Indian 
Point safely and responsibly. The Commission therefore has an obligation, statutory and otherwise, to clear 
the way for such a qualified candidate and reject Holtec as the licensee entrusted to decommission Indian 
Point.
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